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THE HURRICANE RIDGE KENNEL CLUB
General Meeting Minutes
July 19, 2017
Sequim Prairie Grange

Susan, Parr, President, called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.  Officers and Board Members in attendance included:  Chris Cornell, Vice-President; Jo Chinn, Treasurer; Deborah Dowd, Secretary; Jan Gould, Anne Andritsch, and Joe Larson.

The following members attended the meeting: Steve Chinn, Karen Faddis, Sherry Kimbrough, Linda Campos, Marie Hooper, Hattie and Bruce Good, Bob and Marcia Whitcomb, Susie and Bill Metzger, Ron Fye, Carolyn Money, Nancy Field, Miriam Rose, Darla Lacy, Polly Sarsfield, Liz Tweten, and Lorraine Shore. 
Minutes Approved:  The minutes of the June 21, 2017, general meeting were approved for publication on the website.
Secretary’s Report:  Emails requesting payment of 2017 dues have generated some responses.
Treasurer’s Report:  The account balances are good; the bills have been paid; and the club is receiving payments for RV Parking and Vendor spots for the upcoming show.
New Members:  It was moved, seconded, and passed unanimously that Rolf and Sue Mitchell join the club as new members.
Committee Reports:  The Club discussed the organizational steps required to host the upcoming show.
New Business:  The Club discussed applying to AKC to hold a Scentwork trial in October.  The results from the Scentwork Match must be submitted first.  It was agreed to hold the trial at the Clallam County Fairgrounds in Port Angeles.
Brags:  Carolyn Money’s Hunter and Cooper earned their Novice Trick Dog titles
	Susie Metzger’s Kody earned his Novice Trick Dog title
	Jo Chinn’s Valley earned her Novice Trick Dog title
	Susan Parr’s Kenya earned Best of Breed in Puppies at Puyallup

The Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Deborah Dowd
2017 Secretary

